
 
 
Good morning  
 
We have received a proposal from Transpower requesting us to increase its RCP2 Base 
Capex annual allowances by a total of $12.4 million in order to undertake the Central Park 
— Wilton B reconductoring project. 
 
The application documents can be accessed at: http://comcom.govt.nz/regulated-
industries/electricity/electricity-transmission/transpower-individual-price-quality-
regulation/transpowers-price-quality-path-from-2015-to-2020/ 
 
The proposal was made under the listed project mechanism set out in the Transpower 
Capex Input methodologies and is our first listed project application.  
 
We intend to publish our draft decision for consultation by the end of May 2017.   
 
Kind regards  
 
Matthew Lewer 
Manager, Price-Quality Regulation | Regulation Branch  
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand  
DDI +64 (0)4 924 3820| matthew.lewer@comcom.govt.nz 

                           
 

http://comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/electricity/electricity-transmission/transpower-individual-price-quality-regulation/transpowers-price-quality-path-from-2015-to-2020/
http://comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/electricity/electricity-transmission/transpower-individual-price-quality-regulation/transpowers-price-quality-path-from-2015-to-2020/
http://comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/electricity/electricity-transmission/transpower-individual-price-quality-regulation/transpowers-price-quality-path-from-2015-to-2020/
mailto:matthew.lewer@comcom.govt.nz

